
 

 

PARTICIPATING IN WOODSIDE’S 2024 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

Shareholder registration process for entry to AGM 

ID requirements  

We will only admit shareholders and/or proxyholders to the Meeting who present a form of ID 
(e.g. driver’s licence, passport etc.) at the registration desk. If you do not have a form of ID 
available on the day, we will also accept the SRN/HIN associated with your shareholding. 

If you are unable to locate your SRN/HIN, please contact Computershare, or your Sponsoring 
Sharebroker for CHESS participants for assistance. Your SRN/HIN may only be provided by 
post for security reasons. Please keep your SRN/HIN confidential.  

Security measures  

Security measures will be in place to ensure your safety, including bag checks and wanding.   

All bags will be subject to a security search and bags larger than A4 or inappropriate items will 
be required to be stored in the cloakroom. Security wanding will also be used on the day.  

Please allow time to complete registration and security checks.  

As this event will be held at Crown Perth those attending in person will need to comply with 
Crown’s terms and conditions of entry.  

 

Guest registration process for entry to AGM  

Non-shareholders (who are not proxies, corporate representatives or attorneys) who wish to 
attend the Annual General Meeting are required to register by 5.00pm (AWST) on Monday, 22 
April 2024 by emailing their details to secretariat@woodside.com. Woodside retains its 
discretion to decline entry to visitors for safety or other reasons.  

 

Shareholder registration process for entry online 

Anyone can watch the AGM online. You can access the online portal via 
https://web.lumiconnect.com/343770972.  

Refer to the Notice of Meeting or Online Meeting Guide for instructions on how to attend, vote 
and submit questions online.  

 

Shareholder Questions prior to AGM 

We encourage shareholders to lodge questions in advance of the meeting by emailing 
questions to secretariat@woodside.com by 5.00pm (AWST) on Wednesday, 17 April 2024.  

The Chair will endeavour to address the frequently asked questions during the meeting and 
in the Chair’s address. Please note that individual responses will not be sent to 
shareholders. 
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Shareholder Questions during the AGM 
  

Shareholders can also ask questions in person at the AGM. 

Please note that the process for asking questions during the AGM has changed this year. 
Shareholders will need to register their question with staff at the question registration desk. 
Instructions will be provided to shareholders on the day.   

If there is insufficient time to respond to all questions during the AGM a number of similar 
questions may be grouped together.  

 

 

 


